Dear Friends,

We helped two deserving students with their college fees. We contributed 340 USD to Lokesh
Anusha. We used money from our previous balance 315 USD and collected the remaining with
all of your support!

Please find the College Fees receipt for Lokesh and Thank You mail from Anusha attached
below. We thank you all for your generosity and encourage you to pass on the info about
eegai.org to your friends. As always, if you have any questions or concerns about eegai.org,
please let us know.

Regards
eegai.org.
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Thank you mail from Anusha
Hello!!
I'm Anusha, pursuing my final year B.Sc Electronic Media from MOP Vaishnav college.

Saying Thank You is more than good manners! It is good spirituality! So, i thank you so much for helping me
to pay my exam fees! It's my pleasure to thank you!

Sharing Smiles,
Anusha ©



